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I urge you to reject HB 2305. Do not add to the number of homeless people in 

Oregon. Do not add to problems in our communities.  

Late payments are a true issue. But it is too easy to charge a renter with a “material 

violation”. And the renter needs the right to cure. 

 

Carol Christ 

Dallas, OR  


